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Bill Type and Number: Ordinance 2016-773
Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council President Boyer
Date of Introduction: November 22, 2016
Committee(s) of Reference: NCIS, F
Date of Analysis: November 23, 2016
Type of Action: Approving auditor engagement letter; appropriation; designating oversight agency 
Bill Summary: The bill authorizes the execution of an Additional Engagement Letter and Addendum with Carr, Riggs and Ingram, LLC, the City’s independent auditor, for an addition to the scope of services for the City’s fiscal years 2016 and 2017 audits.  It appropriates $15,000 ($2,500 from the budgets of each of the City’s six community redevelopment area tax increment districts) to pay for the additional work involved in separately auditing the financial statements of each of the tax increment district funds for FY16. The Council Auditor’s Office is designated as the City’s oversight agency for the contract.
Background Information: Carr, Riggs and Ingram is in the second year of its three-year contract to serve as independent auditor of the City’s financial reports for FY15, FY16 and FY17. The separate audits of the CRA accounts is intended to provide greater transparency to the Council and the general public about the financial condition of the various CRA accounts. 
Policy Impact Area: Tax increment district finances
Fiscal Impact: The addition of the $15,000 for the CRA audit work will bring the total contract amount to $303,500 for the FY16 audit. The amount for the FY17 audit will be increased by $15,000 to $313,500.
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